
Announcement of New Energy Efficiency 

Program 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are excited to announce the launch of our new Energy Efficiency Program aimed at 

promoting sustainable practices and reducing energy consumption in our community. 

Starting from [Start Date], this program will offer various incentives, including: 

• Home energy assessments 

• Financial rebates for energy-efficient appliances 

• Free workshops on energy-saving practices 

We believe that by participating in this program, you will not only save on energy costs but also 

contribute to a healthier environment. 

For more information about eligibility and how to enroll, please visit our website at [Website 

URL] or contact us at [Contact Information]. 

Thank you for being a part of our journey towards a sustainable future! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


